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Dear Sirs,

It has come to my notice that the above premises ( Wine Shop located at 27
Whitegate Drive, Blackpool)  has applied for a variation of the premises in relation to
selling alcohol between the hours of 08:00 hours to 03:00 hours Monday to Sunday
respectively.

As a resident of READS AVENUE  I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to such an application 
being granted by Blackpool Council. It is well-documented by the authorities that this 
area ( Raikes) has an increasing and ongoing problem in relation to the consumption of 
alcohol and anti-social behaviour.  Therefore, granting this license can only add to the 
serous problems experienced by residents having to endure people on the streets 
drunk and causing a nuisance. In a recent bid to improve this area, Blackpool Council 
have recently designated this area as a CONSERVATION AREA - and, I would ask that 
this be taken into consideration when considering this application. 

Yours sincerely,

Sheila Dibnah
Resident.
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